
 

Help raise money for our school by recycling unused items listed below. 

The school with the most clobber collected over the year also wins £500! 

Please put your items for recycling in a black bag and send into school 

on Thursday 19th  or on the morning of Friday 20th October. Please do 

not send before Thursday as we have no room for storage.  

Thank you and happy sorting! 

 


